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       Student Technology Fee Committee Meeting Minutes

Date:
April 14, 2014
To:
Student Technology Fee Committee

From: 
Mike Asoodeh, CIO
Minutes from the April 14, 2014 Student Technology Fee Committee meeting are as follows:

In Attendance:  Committee members – Stephanie Travis, Jeff Simmons, Aaron Johnson, Marvin Yates, Donna Methvien and Mike Asoodeh.  Greg Crovetto sent Nicholas Mayeur as his proxy.  Suraj Ayer sent Bradley Watson as his proxy.  Josie Walker gave her proxy to Donna Methvien.  Also in attendance were Shannon Sciortino and Jason Domiano.  
The meeting began at 2:30 p.m.
· The March 17, 2014 meeting minutes were reviewed.  Jeff Simmons made a motion to approve the minutes.  Aaron Johnson seconded the motion. The vote was 9-0 in favor of approving this motion.

· Reports on Action Items: 
· Small Projects – Shannon Sciortino did notify the grant recipients.
· Software Request – Donna Methvien gave an update on software originally requested to be installed in Fayard 126.  One requestor did not make any further requests and the other requested the software be installed instead in the Computer Science department’s computer lab.
· Printing – Dr. Walker’s update on printing will be carried over to the next meeting.  Stephanie Travis reported that 100% recycled paper is not recommended for high efficiency printers due to producing a higher volume of dust.
· Print Update –Action Item:  Dr. Walker will also discuss with Dr. Bourg that the Disaster Recovery Plan on the syllabus should not require printing, and computing devices should be allowed in class for use with following Powerpoint slides and note taking.  
· Budget – Mike Asoodeh reviewed the proposed budget for the 2014-2015 fiscal year.  A motion was made by Marvin Yates to approve the proposed 2014-2015 budget.  Aaron Johnson seconded the motion. The vote was 9-0 in favor of approving this motion.  Action Item:  Shannon will contact the President’s office to request a budget hearing.
· A motion to adjourn was made by Aaron Johnson.  Marvin Yates seconded the motion. The vote was 9-0 in favor of this motion. The meeting was adjourned at 2:36 p.m. 

· Next Meeting – The next meeting will be held during the summer semester, and will be coordinated by Shannon Sciortino.

___________________________________________________________


Approved by SGA President, Stephanie Travis

___________________________________________________________


Approved by CIO, Dr. Mike Asoodeh
Office of Technology ( SLU 10569 ( Hammond, LA ( 70402 ( 985-549-2314 ( Fax 985-549-3922 ( technology@selu.edu
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